NOODSIDE OF THE PROPERTY SOLITON

Woodside Matters

01594 542287

26

www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

This term's school value is friendship

Celebrations

Well done to the following children for their certificates this week: Reading: Ellis, Toby, Jaicob, Ava, Oliver, Ellyn, Harry & Cormac Dojos: Lucas, Lily, Arthur, Sophie, Eve, Dylan, Cormac & Morgan Achievement: Maeve, Riley, Elliana, Lola, Sofia, Freya, Jensen & Georgio

Pro-Stars of the week: Ruby, Archie, Layla, Georgina

We are so very impressed with Morgan who competed for the first time with her baton twirling group, the Harmony Twirlstars. She was part of two routines. A twirling routine and a military routine. They won first place for their twirl routine and second place for their military routine. Corey and Elliana brought in their 5m and 10m swimming certificates to share with us and Lucy and Lola shared their gymnastics success at the weekend coming 2nd and 1st! What fantastic efforts from you all!



Our golden threads are Vocabulary, Knowledge of the World and Diversity.

Red Squirrel children were lucky enough to go on a trip to SPP pumps on Tuesday. Here they took part in lots of science and technology activities. On Wednesday morning children in Woodpecker class went for a walk to our local park. On the way we used leaf and blossom spotters to help



us identify which trees grow locally. We used some of our time to draw maps of the park, making sure to label the compass directions.

Term Dates:

ourschoolsapp

<u>Term 5</u> 17th April to 26th May

<u>Term 6</u> 5th June to 25th July

Inset Days: 24th and 25th July

Term 1 2023-24 5th September to 27th October

For all children wishing to take part in our school's fundraising 100 Club please contact the school office. A weekly number will be drawn out with the winner receiving £5.

Congratulations to Edith who is this week's winner!



NSPCC Move a mile

On Friday 9th June we will be taking part in fundraising for the NSPCC. We will be moving a mile, so children will be hopping, skipping, jumping, jogging a mile around the school field in the afternoon. If you would like to donate it has been set up on Parentpay ready.

During the first week back after half term each class will be taking part in NSPCC assemblies. These have the theme of Speak out, Stay safe. Please do talk to your children about the messages from these sessions.











Uniform

As the weather decides to warm up please make sure the children come to school prepared. They need a <u>drink, sun hat</u> and sun cream should have been applied before school. All clothing should be named please, there are a number of unclaimed jumpers and cardigans in school if you are missing any.

As a reminder, the only earrings that are acceptable are plain studs, one pair please. Make-up is not allowed. Hair must be tied back if long. We do not approve of shaved designs or hair colouring, in line with rules in secondary schools.

We would be grateful for your support in maintaining standards as we believe it helps children prepare for secondary school where the consequences for not wearing the correct uniform can be missing free time.



Registration Link | www.reallygreatsite.com

Upcoming dates

6th June—KS2 trip to Dean Heritage Centre

9th June– Move a mile NSPCC

27th June—moving up to new classes morning

30th June—moving up to new classes morning

4th July—interhouse cricket PE kit required

7th July -interhouse rounders PE kit required

12th July—sports day weather permitting

19th July—reserve sports day weather permitting

24th & 25th July—INSET day

5th September—school starts

30th October Half term

6th November—INSET day

22nd December—INSET day, Christmas holidays start